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DATES TO REMEMBER
8th                                            15th March                           DINNER Meeting
                                                 5th   April                     Board Meeting

                                                 19th April                        Dinner meeting

                                                 21st March                     Area 1 & 3 Meeting
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DINNER MEETING DETAILS
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

15th APRIL 2010

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25-00

APOLOGIES MERLE STEPHEN BY SUNDAY 14th 7pm   
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au
BIRTHDAYS – No March Babies
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
You give but little

When you give of your possessions.

It is when you give of yourself that you truly give

Kahlil Bibran, 1883-1931 Lebanese poet, artist & Mystic
2
PRESIDENT'S REPORT - MARCH
 
Congratulations to everyone for a wonderful International Women’s Day Breakfast!  Thank you to all of you for your hard work; it was such a happy and successful breakfast.
 
A Special Thank you to Leslie.  I think we all know how much work Leslie put in to "Hold It All Together" and you kept it - and us - together.  Thank you.
 
Kay Danes was certainly a very popular speaker and we were very lucky to have her, thank you Carolyn.  Kay talked about the shocked looks on some of the schoolboys faces at the IWD when she was showing the pictures of the abused women.  Hopefully they will become caring men.  Kay and her sister, Karen happily sat and had coffee with us downstairs after the IWD, and continued to talk openly about their incarceration and their life since.  A delightful woman.
 
Thank you, Chris to you and your staff for all the work with the tables, it was a mammoth task, and we do appreciate the time and the work involved.
 
We may now have a guest speaker for next Monday's dinner meeting, Louise Gorman, or she may just come as a guest.  
 
Merle has quite a few potential members from the IWD and we will no doubt be trying to encourage them to 'come and see for themselves' in the next couple of months.  And no, we still do not accept men as members, but we don't seem to have any contact details for the gentleman who is interested - a 'Damien Ingwersen' - if you locate him, Merle, mention that he can continue to attend the IWDs.
 
Jan Ingwersen
President
Hi all selection of IWD photos thought you may like to see

Cheers Merle
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EMAIL: Southerngoldcoasttweed@ Zonta district22.org


EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg











                 Secretary/Newsletter: Merle Stephen: Phone: 07 5598 040 Email: libra@qld.chariot.net.au
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